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Dear Sir,

It has come to my concern that the Monarch builder homes with single
driveway is modifying into double driveways.

The problem is that everyone has started to do this because the Municipal
government is not stepping in to stop this. My concern is that this will bring
down the value of those double driveway homes that are also paying more in
property taxes.

I hope the Municipal government would take action right away to stop this
problem. The area concern is Joseph Glover Ave.

Sincerely,
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